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Bill Malley and Richard Sevcik Quoted in Law360—Perkins Coie
Relocates to New Digs in Chicago

Bill Malley and Richard Sevcik were quoted in "Perkins Coie Relocates to New Digs in Chicago," an article in
Law360,* regarding the firm's Chicago employees moving to a new space in Chicago's downtown Loop.

"Perkins Coie's Chicago office is the firm's second largest and represents many of our leading practices,"
firmwide managing partner Bill Malley said in a statement. "The results we deliver for our clients have been the
significant factor that continues to drive our growth in the Chicago market."

"Our new, highly collaborative office space will enable us to better serve our expanding roster of technology,
finance, fintech, health care, hospitality, real estate, and startup and emerging company clients in one of the
world's most dynamic cities," Richard Sevcik, the Chicago managing partner, said in a statement. "It also
highlights a significant new investment in a major business center that is a priority market in Perkins Coie's
long-term national growth strategy."

*Subscription-based publication
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